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ASC-C63 Subcommittee 7  

In-Person Meeting 

11/8/2016, Costa Mesa, CA  

10:30 am -12:00 pm 

Meeting Attendances 

Vladimir Bazhanov 

Steve Berger 

Jason Coder 

Dheena Moongilan 

Art Wall 

Dan Hoolihan 

Jeff Silberberg 

3 others (forgot to send out a sign-up sheet). 

 

Notes:  

Status of C63.27 Draft Standard 

1) The Subcommittee needs to check on the membership and association of Nick LaSorte and Daria 

Stehling, and provide an update for spring meeting. 

2) The C63.27 Standard is in recirculation, which ends on Nov 11. 

3) A draft version of c63.27 is currently being used by Circuit Check during the production cycle of boards  

4) The Subcommittee discussed the need to start on version 2 of the C63.27 standard 

5) The Subcommittee discussed the need to collect RF environment data. The quality and quantity (e.g., 

hospitals, airports, etc.) of the data are both key considerations 

6) Jason Coder is drafting a PINS for the second version of a C63.27 standard to address that would benefit 

from additional work beyond version one. 

7) May need a teleconference to discuss PINS before next in-face meeting in May. 

New ideas-  

1) Steve Berger suggested reaching out to WinnForum to determine if there is a role for SC7 in developing 

test methods.  

Action item: Steve took the action item to contact Lee Pucker of the WinnForum 

2) Jason Coder is actively (and will continue) monitoring the coexistence group in the WinnForum that is 

focused on the 3.5 GHz spectrum that is being licensed with a three-tier sharing approach. 

Additional Discussion 

1) The Subcommittee may need to review the C63.17 Standard. The current version is 2013. The primary 

focus of the standard is Digital Enhanced Cordless Telecommunications (DECT). DECT standards are 

developed in ETSI. 

Action item: Steve Berger will follow up with ETSI and report back on whether we may need to create a 

PINS for updating C63.17.  


